office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:02 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:MGCA February Newsletter Available

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting News

February 2024 Newsletter

The latest edition of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Newsletter is now available on our web page. Please click the button below to be taken to the newsletter on our website.

Color copies will be mailed to Members who have paid for a print subscription.

Newsletter Link

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgYou received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association